
Petit Clocher du Portalet 
Information Notice for Climbers 

In order to protect wildlife, camping and bivouacking are strongly discouraged in the 
pink zone. This measure aims to preserve the natural balance and reduce disturbances 
to animals. 

On the other hand, specially designated areas for bivouacking, with access to water, 
are available in the orange zones. We encourage climbers and campers to use these 
spots in order to help preserve the natural environment. 

Thank you all for your understanding and cooperation. 

⚠Camping and bivouacking strongly discouraged in
the pink zone: let’s protect wildlife! 🙏
✅ Bivouacking possible in the orange zone: designated
areas with water nearby. 🏕


